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          Monday, 24 March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Students,  
 

As we are fast approaching external exam time, we would like to invite you to a short 
additional parent meeting on Tuesday 1st April 2025. This meeting is to discuss 
progress this year, preparation for exams, post sixth form destination, concerns 
about attainment and for some students attendance. This is a meeting to support 
students and help to ensure they have a plan, moving forwards.  
 
This meeting will take place on School Cloud and meetings can be booked with 
either myself or Mrs Critchley at any of available slots allocated. We are asking 
students to attend as well, either online with parents (if not expected in school), or 
with us in the office at the time of the appointment.  
 
Bookings can be made at https://holyfamilyhighschool.schoolcloud.co.uk. You can 
indicate that you are unavailable to attend via this link too. You can login with the 
following information: 
 
Parent Forename:  
Parent Surname:   
Student’s Preferred First Name:   
Student’s Preferred Surname:             
Student’s Date of Birth:  
   
Please note, your information, and the child’s name, will need to exactly match the 
details we have on our system (eg Ms, Miss, etc). 
 
Once your booking is complete you will receive a copy of your appointments via 
email. (Note: Sometimes this email goes into your Junk/SPAM folder, please check if 
it doesn’t come through). Please find below a link to a guide for using the system.  It 
is highly recommended that you test your device camera and microphone in advance 
of the event.   
Parent Guide to Video Appointments 
 
If you have any queries regarding this please do get in touch via email 
(g.beddow@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk).  
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Mrs G Beddow  
Head of Sixth Form  
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